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BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT NO. 508
County of Cook and State of Illinois

COLLEGE VISIT FROM DUDLEY COLLEGE
BIRMINGHAM, ENGLAND
HAROLD WASHINGTON COLLEGE

THE CHANCELLOR

REPORTS that a group of 4 students and 2 faculty from Dudley College in
Birmingham, England visited Harold Washington College from
April 3-10, 2005. The visiting students participated in a variety of
classes. They particularly enjoyed a prearranged class discussion
with Ivanhoe Tejeda’s Education 101 class. A lively discussion
revolved around the similarities and differences between the
British and American education systems, and

that the students also participated in field trips to the Robie House
in Hyde Park, Frank Lloyd Wright Home and Studio in Oak Park,
Art Institute, and North Michigan Avenue. The group was
thoroughly engaged in discussing cultural differences that they
observed and there were great discussions with a variety of HWC
students.

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne D. Watson
Chancellor

June 9, 2005



